

August 25, 2014

Ms. Nicole Kohanski COO Unequal Technologies

Dear Ms. Kohanski:

The NFHS reviewed your new product – the 2014 Unequal Technologies GYRO Supplemental Head Padding for football. It was submitted to the NFHS from your company to make sure it complies with current 2014 NFHS Football Rules.

As the liaison to the NFHS Football Rules Committee, who is charged with giving responses to manufacturers' request about equipment, I am writing to advise you that the leadership of the Committee has concluded that your 2014 Unequal Technologies GYRO Supplemental Head Padding for football does comply with current NFHS Football Rule 1-5-1.

Currently, the NFHS Football Rules Committee does not have any proposals from member state high school associations to change the above mentioned rules.

You would need to contact the NCAA to see what their interpretation is for the college level.

Just a reminder, the NFHS does not endorse any products; rather, the NFHS responds to inquires, based on information available to us, as to whether a particular piece of equipment is deemed compliant with NFHS playing rules as currently written. You cannot use the NFHS logo or the NFHS brand in any promotion or advertisement of your product.

Again, thank you for your submission.

Sincerely,

**Bob Colgate** 

Director of Sports and Sports Medicine